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Approval of the Revised Criteria and Template for the SREP set aside 

 

 
The Sub-Committee reviewed the revised criteria and template for the submission of project 
concepts to be financed from the SREP set aside dated February 4, 2014, and approves the 
criteria and template for use for the second call for proposals under the SREP set aside. 

 



February 12, 2014 

 
Approved by mail: Revised Criteria and Template for the SREP set aside 

 

 
Dear SREP Sub-Committee members,  
 
We are writing regarding the proposal to approve the Revised Criteria and Template for the 
SREP set aside prepared by the CIF Administrative Unit and the MDBs and circulated to the 
Sub-Committee on December 11, 2013. 
 
The time period provided for submission of comments and any objection to this proposed 
decision has now expired.  No objections were received.  
 
We are, therefore, pleased to inform you that the following decision is approved: 
 

The Sub-Committee reviewed the revised criteria and template for the submission of 
project concepts to be financed from the SREP set aside dated February 4, 2014, and 
approves the criteria and template for use for the second call for proposals under the 
SREP set aside. 
 

Please note that comments from Sub-Committee Members have been posted on the CIF 
website here.https://www.climateinvestmentfunds.org/cifnet/?q=country/tajikistan 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Patricia Bliss-Guest  
Climate Investment Funds, Program Manager 
CIF Administrative Unit 
1818 H Street NW 
Washington, D.C. 20433 
 
www.climateinvestmentfunds.org | Follow us on @CIF_Action 
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February 4, 2014 
 

Approval by mail: Revised Criteria and Template for the SREP set aside - revised 
document 

 
Dear SREP Sub-Committee members,  
 
We are writing regarding the proposal to approve the Revised Criteria and Template for 
the SREP set aside prepared by the CIF Administrative Unit and the MDBs and 
circulated to the Sub-Committee on December 11, 2013. 
 
Many comments and suggestions were received from Sub-Committee members on the 
proposal which have now been incorporated into the revised document attached below.  
We are therefore circulating a revised proposal for your review.  
 
If we do not receive an objection to this proposed decision by close of business on 
February 10, 2014, the below decision will be approved. 
 

The Sub-Committee reviewed the revised criteria and template for the 
submission of project concepts to be financed from the SREP set aside dated 
February 4, 2014, and approves the criteria and template for use for the 
second call for proposals under the SREP set aside. 
 

Please note that comments from Sub-Committee Members have been posted on the 
CIF website here.https://www.climateinvestmentfunds.org/cifnet/?q=country/tajikistan 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Patricia Bliss-Guest  
Climate Investment Funds, Program Manager 
CIF Administrative Unit 
1818 H Street NW 
Washington, D.C. 20433 
 
www.climateinvestmentfunds.org | Follow us on @CIF_Action 
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